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SANTA CRUZ — In the arts com-
munity here, the $40,000 question
is what sculptor’s work will be se-
lected to grace the Municipal
Wharf. ,

That’s the size of the prize being
offered by the Santa Cruz Arts
Commission.

The panel is seeking a ‘“‘signifi-
cant piece of sculpture” for the en-
trance to the wharf, which is being
redesigned to install street lights |

and other improvements, and to

eliminate the parking meters
which wharf visitors find annoy-
ing.

The project began a month ago
under a $1.5 million contract with
B and B Construction of San Jose.

Only Santa Cruz County sculp-
tors are eligible.

Those interested are asked to
submit three to five slides of previ-
ous work, including at least one
piece of outdoor sculpture, a re-
sume, and a self-addressed
stamped envelope.

The deadline is 3 p.m. Jan. 24.
Materials should be sent to the
Santa Cruz Arts Commission, 307
Church St., Santa Cruz, Calif
95060.

For more information, call Su-
san Wandruff, 429-3778.




